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A Baker's Field Guide to Christmas Cookies Dede Wilson 2011-10-11 More than 75
favorite Christmas cookies from around the world will keep you making memories
through many happy holiday seasons. This special field guide format gives you
quick reference to the details of each cookie "species,” including its Habitat
(country of origin), Field Notes (helpful information), Lifespan (how long it will
keep), and Related Species (recipe variations). You will also see at a glance
which cookies are especially fun to make with kids and which are quick to prepare,
which freeze well and ship well, and much more. And there are even creative tips
on hosting a Christmas cookie decorating party or a cookie swap!
Cold-Weather Cooking Sarah Leah Chase 1990-01-01 Gathers winter recipes for soups,
salads, meat, poultry, seafood, vegetables, breads, and desserts
Cookies For Santa Christmas Cheer 2019-08-04 A very special Christmas holiday
season recipe journal for your family Christmas recipesProfessionally designed
matte softbound cover6" x 9" dimensions; portable size for your purse, kitchen or
homePerfect use for a recipe book, organizing recipes, secret recipes, planning
favourite meals, writing notes and moreRecipe books make the perfect gift for
anyone that enjoys cooking or baking lovers for any gift giving occasion
Rose's Christmas Cookies Rose Levy Beranbaum 1998-10-21 Since its 1990
publication, Rose's Christmas Cookies has been a phenomenal success. Who can
resist Chocolate-Dipped Melting Moments Cookies or moist Mini-Cheesecakes with
Lemon Curd . . . or David Shamah's Jumbles, a fabulous cross between a chocolatechip cookie and a chunky candy bar bursting with raisins, chocolate chips, and
pecans. Whether you need a cookie to decorate your tree or grace your mantelpiece
(cookies like Stained Glass or Christmas Wreaths), a sweet to send (Mahogany
Butter Crunch Toffee, Maple Macadamia Bars), or a special holiday treat for your
dinner party (Praline Truffle Cups, Chocolate-Pistachio Marzipan Spirals), you'll
find that perfect something here. Complete with 60 cookie recipes and a color
photograph of each cookie for handy reference, this easy-to-use and fun-to-read
book will result in scrumptious, festive, and splendid-looking cookies every time.
Christmas Cookies and Candies Barbara Myers 1979
Christmas Cookies Hannah Miles 2020-09-22 Over 60 delightful recipes for holiday
cookies, from traditional favorites to creative new ideas, all of which make
perfect gifts. There is nothing as cozy as a day spent baking in the holiday

season—filling the house with the scent of warm, sweet dough and producing
delicious treats that raise a smile even before a single bite is taken out of
them! The book features tips on how to host your Christmas "cookie exchange" from
clever ways to display bakes to sending out fun invitations, plus packaging ideas
for gifting home-baked treats. Decorating hints and tips and basic recipes follow,
providing information on all the tools you need to bake more than 60 different
cookies, from Jolly Santas, Coconut Snowballs, Frosted Fir Cones, and Hot
Chocolate Cookie Cups to Reindeer Pretzel Cookies and Meringue Snowmen. A joyous
collection of seasonal baking recipes for all the family to enjoy.
The Christmas Cookie Cookbook Ann Pearlman 2010-10-26 The Christmas Cookie
Cookbook is the perfect holiday present or year-round companion for new and
seasoned bakers alike. Packed with tips, anecdotes, and tons of recipes, this
cookbook is a must-have for anyone looking for a new holiday tradition or simply a
fresh way to spread holiday cheer throughout the year. For almost twenty years,
Ann Pearlman and a dozen of her friends have been in a Christmas Cookie Club
founded by Marybeth Bayer. Every year at the same time, they gather at her house
to exchange cookies, wine, and laughs. Now, with The Christmas Cookie Cookbook,
Ann shows readers how to start a club of their own. The recipes and the
inspiration are all here in one complete guide for cookie club hopefuls. With a
diverse selection of not only Christmas cookies, but Chanukah and Ramadan cookies
too, there’s a treat in here for everyone!
Christmas Cookie Recipes and More My Recipe Journal 2016-12-08 Blank Cookbook with
Full Table of Contents Now you can create your own cookbook with a full table of
contents just like the pros do. No more flipping through page after page in that
little handwritten book you have now. Keep all your recipes in one handy and
organized book. Find your favorite recipe on the internet, in a magazine or get it
from your friend and then write it down inside. I know, old school right? These
books are great for keeping your cherished recipes safe and also make a great gift
after you have filled them up or before of course. Now you can create your own
personalized cookbook and have numerous different styles to choose from in this
collection. Stop pinning, bookmarking or printing off your recipes and use this
handy recipe journal starting today! Just scroll up and purchase your copy. Happy
Eating!
The Pillsbury Family Christmas Cookbook Pillsbury Company 1996
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Christmas at Grandma's Gooseberry Patch 2015-06-02 Snowflakes are swirling,
carolers are singing and shoppers are crowding into shops...Christmas is coming!
If you're like us, you'd love to recreate the holiday magic you remember from
Grandma's home, but don't have all day to spend in the kitchen. Christmas at
Grandma's is filled with simple-to-make recipes for every festive occasion. For
Christmas morning breakfast, serve Christmas Sausage Soufflé and Overnight Sticky
Buns. After sledding or cutting down the tree, warm everyone up with mugs of
Yellow Pea Soup. An open-house buffet with Ambrosia Cheese Dip and Grandma's
Cocktail Nibbles is perfect for merrymaking with friends. Busy-day dinners are a
snap with Granny's Baked Macaroni & Cheese or Mom's One-Pot Chicken Supper. Make
the big day special with Nonna's Christmas Eve Spaghetti, Mama's Baked Brown Sugar
Ham or Tangy Glazed Chicken. Ginger-Orange Cranberries and Corn & Broccoli
Casserole round out a festive menu. What we all remember most about holidays with
Grandma is the desserts, right? Try family favorites like Cranberry Cream Pie and
Apple Spice Cake...yum! Cookies are a must, so we've rounded up Sugar Doodle Drops
and Chocolate Gingerbread Men. They're so much fun to make and eat! You'll also
find sweet memories of holidays gone by, plus clever tips for sharing Christmas
with your kids or grandkids.
Garland Roses II Kathryn L.m. Reynolds 2017-06-13 Garland Roses II At long last
here is the second book in the Garland Roses series! Garland Roses II takes up
where the first story left off. Within the pages of this book you will be reunited
with all your favorite characters from Garland Roses I, as you are introduced to
new ones as this story unfolds. However I do need to add that Garland Roses II is
much more action packed than the first book in this series was, not to mention
that there are a lot of unexpected twists and turns within the pages that will
take you completely by surprise! However just like the first book this one will
also make you smile, laugh, tear up, and cause you to fall in love with most of
the characters within its pages. While this story begins where Garland Roses I
left off, it soon takes off on into its own unforgettable tale of romance and
intrigue. Within the pages of this book Falcon's and Henrietta's romance continues
with a lot of humorous and suspenseful ups and downs in it, right along with Annie
Smith's rocky romance with a certain Shadow Creek Sheriff by the name of Andrew C.
Blackner. Both romances revolve around the dangerous situation Annie becomes
embroiled in when on the way home from Joel and Kathy Garland's wedding she
becomes the key witness in the murder of a Washington State Trooper, which is
linked to the deaths of several undercover FBI and DEA agents as well. Catapulted
into a terrifying situation, Annie is forced into protective custody to keep her
safe from a chillingly cold-blooded killer who is responsible for the deaths of a
state trooper and several undercover agents. Nick Stone and the entire C.O.P.S.
Investigation and Protection Agency are in charge of her protection and safety,
and two bodyguards have been assigned to be her primary protectors. While Annie
appreciates the fact that Henrietta Henderson is one of her bodyguards, she is not
happy that Sheriff Andrew C. Blackner is the second bodyguard assigned to her
protection. Not only is the sexy sheriff the one who gave her a hefty ticket and
changed her flat tire on her way to Kathy and Joel's wedding, but she is extremely
nervous to be around him because of the powerful feelings and sensations that he
alone is able to generate within her. Not to mention she was unnerved by his
uncanny ability to easily read and discern her every thought and feeling. His all
too knowing and keen gazes flusters her to no end. Annie is running scared, but
it's not because she's on a known killer's hit list...
Oh Snap! Gingerbread Cookie Christmas Composition Notebook Foxy Art Designs

2017-08-06 This is a great notebook to use for keeping track of things going on
during the holidays! Parties, dinners, get-togethers, recipes you want to use,
gift ideas for friends, family and coworkers, and more!
Christmas Baking Joyce Klynstra 2020-11-03 Irresistible cookies, cakes,
confections, snacks, and breads to make and share during the most wonderful time
of the year. This collection brings together more than100 Christmas-inspired
recipes, each beautifully photographed with easy-to-follow instructions, from
holiday classics like Dark Chocolate Crinkles and Decorated Sugar Cookies to
international treats like Krakelingen, Linzer Cookies, and Alfajores. Many
favorites will spark fond baking memories, and new flavors will create fresh
family traditions. From festive and fancy to quick and easy, recipes include:
Cranberry Almond Thumbprints Chewy Gingersnaps Peanut Butter Caramel Bars Star
Bread Cherry Pistachio Scones Caramel Corn Maple Peanut Clusters Peppermint
Chocolate Cheesecake Christmas Baking contains perfect recipes for holiday
gatherings, gift-giving, cookie swaps, and Christmas morning. Written by a mother
and daughter team and tested in home kitchens, these treats will bring comfort,
joy, and a dash of nostalgia to your holiday.
Ho Ho Ho Christmas Journal Christmas Journaling 2018-09-18 Christmas Journal
Keeping a Christmas journal is a great way to reduce the stress that the holidays
sometimes causes because our schedules can get very busy. This is also a beautiful
time of year to spend with our friends and family as we plan get-togethers, dinner
parties, and family events. Having a place to keep track of everything can be a
lifesaver. In this journal, you could keep a log for your Christmas shopping, or a
place for your holiday recipes, write your schedule down or make it into a book of
holiday songs. You could also use it as a memory book to enjoy for years to come
What You Will Receive: * A glossy protective paperback cover * Journal Measures 6
x 9 Inches * 100 Pages / 200 Writing Sheets * Great for journaling, creative
writing, dream log, recipes, todo list, gratitude journal or just a place to jot
down ideas and plans.
Rhoades to Reading Level II Jacqueline Rhoades 2004 Reading Program designed for
students grade 5 - adult. Instructional level 2.6-4.5. Includes consumable
activity sheets and stories contained in the Level II Teaching Guide.
Very Merry Cookie Party Barbara Grunes 2010-09-29 This guide to the Christmas
cookie exchange, where everyone shows up with a few batches of homemade cookies to
swap, includes 120 recipes, plus tips for decorating, planning, and throwing the
party.
The Christmas Cookie Cookbook Cider Mill Press 2020-09-15 Craft a memorable
celebration this holiday season with The Christmas Cookie Cookbook. Craft a
memorable celebration this holiday season with The Christmas Cookie Cookbook. The
included 100 recipes are sure to lift your holiday spirits, with delicious
classics like Gingerbread Cookies, as well as new favorites like Cardamom Cookies
and other instant hits. Beautiful 4-color photography and easy-to-follow recipes
makes it easier than ever to liven up any celebration with delectable sweets. With
vegan and gluten-free recipes to choose from, you can be confident no one feels
left out in the cold this Christmas season. From cookie swap champions to beginner
bakers, this is the perfect gift for anyone looking to bring a hint of sweetness
back to the holidays.
Christmas Cookie Recipes Bill Vincent 2012-11-06 Christmas is a special time of
year. Cooking fresh baked cookies, with hot chocolate or milk is the favorite time
in most families. Rather you bake these cookie recipes alone for others or spend
time with the children in your own kitchen, it will sure bring memories for years
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to come. This book has hundreds of cookie recipes that you will surely love.
Betty Crocker Christmas Cookies Betty Crocker 2013 Collects recipes for Christmas
cookies, with nutritional information, baking and decorating tips, and holiday
gift ideas.
Ho Ho Ho Christmas Journal Christmas Journal 2018-09-18 Christmas Journal Keeping
a Christmas journal is a great way to reduce the stress that the holidays
sometimes causes because our schedules can get very busy. This is also a beautiful
time of year to spend with our friends and family as we plan get-togethers, dinner
parties, and family events. Having a place to keep track of everything can be a
lifesaver. In this journal, you could keep a log for your Christmas shopping, or a
place for your holiday recipes, write your schedule down or make it into a book of
holiday songs. You could also use it as a memory book to enjoy for years to come
What You Will Receive: * A glossy protective paperback cover * Journal Measures 6
x 9 Inches * 100 Pages / 200 Writing Sheets * Great for journaling, creative
writing, dream log, recipes, todo list, gratitude journal or just a place to jot
down ideas and plans.
Christmas Cookie Cookbook Jovan A Banks 2021-01-26 Craft a memorable celebration
this holiday season with The Christmas Cookie Cookbook.Craft a memorable
celebration this holiday season with The Christmas Cookie Cookbook. The included
200 recipes are sure to lift your holiday spirits, with delicious classics like
Gingerbread Cookies, as well as new favorites like Cardamom Cookies and other
instant hits. Easy-to-follow recipes makes it easier than ever to liven up any
celebration with delectable sweets. With vegan and gluten-free recipes to choose
from, you can be confident no one feels left out in the cold this Christmas
season. From cookie swap champions to beginner bakers, this is the perfect gift
for anyone looking to bring a hint of sweetness back to the holidays.
Journal of the ... Convention of the National Woman's Relief Corps National
Woman's Relief Corps (U.S.). Convention 1950
Christmas Cookie Jar Gooseberry Patch 2008-08-01 Over 200 Christmas cookie & treat
recipes. Chapters include Simply Divine Drop Cookies, Clever Cut-Outs, Best-Ever
Bar Cookies, Old-Fashioned Cookies and more! Hardcover, 224 pages.
The Big Christmas Basket: 200+ Christmas Novels, Stories, Poems & Carols
(Illustrated) Louisa May Alcott 2017-11-19 Jingle Bells, Jingle Bells, Jingle all
the way… Christmas is here, and so are we with our biggest ever Christmas basket.
There's something for everyone - novels, short stories, poems, and carols - for a
cozy and wonderful holiday enjoyment. So grab a cup of coffee and soak into the
spirit of festive cheer with our "The Big Christmas Basket": Novels: Life and
Adventures of Santa Claus (L. Frank Baum) Little Women (Louisa May Alcott) The
Wonderful Wizard of OZ (L. Frank Baum) Little Lord Fauntleroy (Frances Hodgson
Burnett) Anne of Green Gables (Lucy Maud Montgomery) Black Beauty (Anna Sewell)
Christmas-Tree Land (M.L. Molesworth) Wind in the Willows (Kenneth Grahame) Peter
Pan and Wendy (J. M. Barrie) Oliver Twist Pollyanna (Eleanor H. Porter) At the
Back of the North Wind (George MacDonald) A Versailles Christmas-Tide (A. S. Boyd)
The Man Who Forgot Christmas (Max Brand)... Short Stories: A Merry Christmas &
Other Christmas Stories (Louisa May Alcott) The Gift of the Magi (O. Henry) Papa
Panov's Special Christmas (Leo Tolstoy) Doctor Marigold's Prescriptions (Charles
Dickens) The Tailor of Gloucester (Beatrix Potter) The Tale of Peter Rabbit
(Beatrix Potter) The Christmas Guest (Selma Lagerlöf) At Christmas Time (Anton
Chekhov) Little Gretchen and the Wooden Shoe Toinette and the Elves (Susan
Coolidge) The Heavenly Christmas Tree (Dostoevsky) The Princess and the Goblin The
Nutcracker and the Mouse King The Little Match Girl Little Jean (Francois Coppe)

How the Fir Tree Became the Christmas Tree The Magi in the West and Their Search
for the Christ The Little Shepherd... Poems & Carols: Silent Night The Three Kings
(H. W. Longfellow) Christmas Bells (Longfellow) Christmas at Sea (Stevenson)
Christmas in the Olden Time (Walter Scott) Old Santa Claus (Clement Clarke Moore)
The Twelve Days of Christmas Minstrels (Wordsworth) Ring Out, Wild Bells
(Tennyson) Hymn on the Morning of Christ's Nativity (John Milton) A Christmas
Carol (Coleridge)…
A Continual Feast Evelyn Birge Vitz 1991 Here is a cookbook to celebrate the joys
of family and faith throughout the Christian year. Wonderful recipes and ideas
from the Christian tradition offer suggestions on when and why these dishes might
be served. 275 recipes bring new meaning to "breaking bread together".
Illustrated.
Christmas Cookie Cookbook Cora Barton 2021-02-05 Craft a memorable celebration
this holiday season with The Christmas Cookie Cookbook.Craft a memorable
celebration this holiday season with The Christmas Cookie Cookbook. The included
200 recipes are sure to lift your holiday spirits, with delicious classics like
Gingerbread Cookies, as well as new favorites like Cardamom Cookies and other
instant hits. Easy-to-follow recipes makes it easier than ever to liven up any
celebration with delectable sweets. With vegan and gluten-free recipes to choose
from, you can be confident no one feels left out in the cold this Christmas
season. From cookie swap champions to beginner bakers, this is the perfect gift
for anyone looking to bring a hint of sweetness back to the holidays.
Middle School TalkSheets on the New Testament, Epic Bible Stories David Lynn 2009
Nothing gets middle school students talking as much as something epic. In Middle
School TalkSheets: 50 Ready-to-Use New Testament Discussions, you'll find 52
creative ways to get your youth group talking about epic stories from the New
Testament. Covering everything from Jesus' birth to the stories of Paul, these
one-page, reproducible handouts are easy to use and can facilitate meaningful
discussions in your youth group.
Betty Crocker Christmas Cookies, Target Edition Betty Crocker Editors 2009-10-26
Betty Crocker Christmas cookies celebrate Christmas with delicious home-baked
cookies from Betty Crocker What better way to kick off the holiday season than
with a plate of tasty cookies and bars? Now Betty Crocker gives you cookie-baking
secrets and scrumptious recipes for classic family favorites, grown-up treats, and
even some super-easy goodies from mixes. Find out how you can host a fun-filled
cookie swap party, and learn how to make perfect cookies everytime. Let Betty
Crocker help you welcome the holiday season!
Christmas Cookies Oliver Brachat 2015-11-03 What would the holiday season be
without tins upon tins of delicious Christmas cookies? Baking during the holidays
fills your home with an irresistible fragrance that moves from the oven and
through every room, welcoming friends and family inside and filling you with
Christmas spirit. Christmas Cookies makes it easier than ever to embrace the
cheeriness of yuletide baking during the busy holiday season, with simple yet
scrumptious recipes for bakers of all levels. There is even a section on baking
with children, perfect for when your kids are home on break or if you have little
relatives coming to visit! Cooking up Holiday cheer is a great way for
grandparents and grandchildren, new and old family members, and siblings to be a
part of the Christmas spirit. Learn how to bake festive treats such as:? Cinnamon
Vanilla Stars? Coconut Balls? Chocolate and Cassis-Filled Pastries? And many
more!Full color photographs by a renowned food stylist and pastry chef make this
book a feast for the eyes as well as the taste buds. Whether you’re looking for
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the perfect holiday host gift, a recipe for your annual Christmas cookie swap or
bake sale, or simply want to spend a festive evening in the kitchen, Christmas
Cookies will bring you delicious cheer!Skyhorse Publishing, along with our Good
Books and Arcade imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of cookbooks,
including books on juicing, grilling, baking, frying, home brewing and winemaking,
slow cookers, and cast iron cooking. We’ve been successful with books on glutenfree cooking, vegetarian and vegan cooking, paleo, raw foods, and more. Our list
includes French cooking, Swedish cooking, Austrian and German cooking, Cajun
cooking, as well as books on jerky, canning and preserving, peanut butter,
meatballs, oil and vinegar, bone broth, and more. While not every title we publish
becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are committed to
books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked and to authors whose work might
not otherwise find a home.
Very Merry Cookie Party Barbara Grunes 2012-10-12 Today's busy bakers want to make
a gorgeous variety of delicious Christmas cookies without spending days upon
flour-smudged days mixing, rolling, and baking. This is your guide to the
Christmas cookie exchange, where everyone shows up with a few batches of homemade
cookies to swap. It's all the variety without the fuss! Red-and-white striped
edges make this adorable book look like a Christmas present, with 120 recipes to
choose from, plus tips for decorating, planning, and throwing theparty.
Leslie Mackie's Macrina Bakery & Cafe Cookbook Leslie Mackie 2003 A collection of
more than one hundred recipes from Seattle's famous bakery and café includes
instructions for making Rustic Potato Loaf, Raison Brioche Twist, Raspberry
Cinnamon-Sugar Bread Pudding, and much, much more.
Christmas Cookies for Santa Holly Berry Byrd 2019-08-27 Smell, touch, feel, trace,
and talk about everyone's favorite...cookies!
Cute Christmas Cookies Hannah Miles 2017-10-10 Here you’ll find over 25 cute and
kitsch recipes for festive cookies, from traditional favorites to creative
recipes, both of which make delightful gifts. There is nothing as cosy as a day
spent baking in the festive season—filling the house with the scent of warm, sweet
dough and producing delicious treats that raise a smile even before a single bite
is taken out of them! The book opens with packaging and display ideas, frosting
hints and tips and basic recipes. The chapters are then divided into Seasonal
Magic with Coconut Snowballs, Frosted Fir Cones and Hot Chocolate Cookie Cups with
Candy Cane Handles that will charm the socks off anyone. Next comes Festive
Friends with Reindeer Pretzel cookies and Snowglobe Cookies decorated with
meringue snowman. In Deck the Halls find Viennese Whirl Wreaths, Christmas Pudding
Cookies with White Chocolate and Holly Leaves. Finally, in Gift Cookies there are
stunning Mini 3D Gingerbread Houses and Hershey Christmas Kisses.
Seasons of Plenty Emilie Hoppe 1998-02 Seasons of Plenty provides colorful
descriptions, folk stories, appealing photgraphs and illustrations, excerpts from
journals and ledgers, recipes for good food like savory dumpling soup, mashed
potatoes with browned bread crumbs, Sauerbraten, and feather light apple fritters.
FamilyFun Cookies for Christmas Deanna F. Cook 2009 Gathers more than sixty-five
family-tested recipes and tips for Christmas treats, cookie decorating, gifts from
the kitchen, party plans, and gingerbread houses.
Easy Cookie Recipes Addie Gundry 2017-11-28 Addie Gundry serves up tasty, easy

cookie recipes for social and holiday gatherings.
Southern Living Christmas Cookbook Editors of Southern Living Magazine 2005-08-01
Readers depend on Southern Living to deliver delicious Christmas memories AND
great value. The Southern Living Christmas Cookbook does not disappoint, with
versatile menus, 200 recipes, and over 175 photos that are all anyone will need
for a perfect holiday season around the family table. A menu section packed with
photos of tablescapes and decorating ideas leads the book and inspires the reader.
This versatilve cookbook includes dozens of everyday recipes that everyone will
love-from make-ahead appetizers, to cookies for Santa, to gifts from the kitchen,
this book has everything needed to make the season special.
Cookies for Santa America's Test Kitchen Kids 2019-09-03 The Kringle family
cookbook has gone missing, and Santa can't remember the recipe for the special
cookies he makes every year. But where can he turn for help? From the experts at
America's Test Kitchen comes a new twist on a holiday tradition. Millions of
people bake special Christmas cookies during the holidays—including Santa! In
fact, every year he bakes his family's favorite cookie and gives them to the elves
and reindeer to show them how much he cares, just like his father and grandfather
did. But it's just days before Christmas, and the Kringle family cookbook is
nowhere to be found! If he has no recipe, he can't bake his cookies. And if he
can't bake his cookies, Christmas might as well be canceled! Luckily, a little
girl finds the cookbook and, with the help of America's Test Kitchen, inspires
families from all over the world to work together to make sure that Santa and his
family have a happy holiday. Includes a recipe for Santa's Chocolate Krinkle
Cookies straight from American's Test Kitchen. Start a new tradition with this
sweet interactive holiday story. This book is perfect for anyone: looking for gift
books for kids at Christmas who is a fan of America's Test Kitchen who loves to
bake!
Our Favorite Christmas Cookies LoveofLink Publishers 2019-09-30 Write all of your
family's favorite holiday dishes in this blank cookbook! The first page provides a
spot to write your name or the family name. There are recipe pages with a place to
write all of the essential recipe information. On the opposite page, there is a
bordered box with a spot to place a photo of this favorite holiday recipe. This
glossy paperback cookbook is 8.5" x 11" and has 200 pages. This is the perfect
gift for around the holidays!
A Scary Little Christmas Matthew C. DuPée 2022-06-07 Controversial yet beloved
among audiences, Christmas-themed horror movies emerged in the early 1970s and
gained a notorious reputation with Silent Night, Deadly Night (1984), depicting
Santa as an ax-wielding maniac. Some parents and conservative groups condemned the
film, while others embraced the portrayal of Yuletide as a backdrop for fear and
dread. Drawing on interviews with directors, producers, special effects artists,
photographers and actors, this book celebrates the sordid, colorful history of the
Christmas horror subgenre. Psycho Santa films such as Christmas Evil (1980) and
3615 code Pere Noel (1989) are examined, along with "Yule-Die" slashers like The
Dorm that Dripped Blood (1982), Black Christmas (1974) and Silent Night, Bloody
Night (1972). Commercial successes like Gremlins (1984) and Rare Exports: A
Christmas Tale (2010) are covered, as well as more recent releases such as Better
Watch Out (2016), Red Christmas (2016) and Deathcember (2019). Rare photographs,
promotional materials and an annotated filmography are provided.
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